
Case # HDC 18-08 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BY THE 

HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION 

 
APPLICATION FOR A CERTIFICATE OF APPROPRIATENESS 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Belmont Historic District Commission will hold a 

public hearing on TUESDAY, JUNE 12, 2018, at 7:00 PM in Town Hall, 

Conference Room 2, 455 Concord Ave., to consider the application of Town of 

Belmont for A CERTIFICATE OF APPROPRIATENESS in order to install 

temporary railing along the fire lane and retaining wall in front of Town Hall 

which will be removed once a permanent solution is identified and approved at 

455 Concord Ave. 
 

Belmont Historic District Commission 


